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Howdy, moms! 

 

A word from our past presidents 

Howdy Moms!  What a wonderful year we 

had!  We can't believe that our time as your 

presidents is now over.  We have truly enjoyed 

these last three years.  We have met and worked 

with so many wonderful moms, enjoyed some great 

speakers, ate some great salads and desserts, 

laughed and cried together, and best of all, worked 

to make our sons' and daughters' time at A&M a 

good one.  Thank you, too, for the kind words, the 

flowers, and the A&M charm you presented to us at 

our last meeting.  We both will wear it with pride.   

  

Thank you again for letting us serve you as 

presidents.  We will remember all of you and the 

dedication and support that you have given us and 

the Round Rock Aggie Moms.   

  

Sharon and Liza 

        ---- 

A Howdy! from our new presidents 

Howdy!  Connie and I are looking forward to 

becoming your new co-presidents beginning in 

June.  As you learn of students being accepted to 

Texas A&M, please invite their moms to join our 

club!  Also, if you had a student graduate from 

A&M recently, you can still be in our club!  You 

are always an Aggie Mom!  We will again have a 

welcome Howdy Hullabaloo this summer for the 

new moms, probably in July.  Watch your e-mail 

for the exact date because we want the existing 

members to join us as we welcome the new moms 

and students.  We are still in need of a few officer 

positions for next year, so please contact Denise at 

dws81@austin.rr.com or Connie at 

ConnieWeeks@rrca-tx.org if you can help with 

things like planning programs, taking minutes, etc.  

We are very excited to serve you!  Gig’ em! 

  

Denise Strong & Connie Weeks 

 

 

 

 

RRAAMC News and Events 

As spring semester winds down, so does the 

RRAAMC!  We have no scheduled events for May 

or June.  Things will pick up again in July as we 

begin gearing up for the upcoming academic year at 

Texas A&M.  Happy summer!  Get rested, have fun 

and we’ll see you soon!  Stay tuned for more 

information!   

        ---- 

 

Congratulations to our Spring Graduates!    
Hearty congratulations to all of our Spring 

graduates and their very proud Aggie moms!  All of 

the RRAAMC moms are so proud of each one of 

you!  We wish each of you a bright, prosperous 

future!  Whoop!  

 

Chelsea Brewster, daughter of Judy Brewster 

Haley Conrad, daughter of Debbie Conrad 

Janelle Fawver, daughter of Kelly Fawver 

Elizabeth Helbing, daughter of Cheryl Helbing 

Bryce Hollman, son of Dana Hollman 

Kenneth Moore, son of Nancy Moore 

Katherine Nolden, daughter of Jane Nolden 

Justin Sabrsula, son of Paula Sabrsula 

Jeremy Saucier, son of Marsha Saucier 

Daniel Senning, son of Sue Senning 

Sarah Severson, daughter of Rebecca Severson 

Gabrielle Smith, daughter of Wanda Smith 

Brian Steele, son of Donna Rae Steele 

 

And also to our August graduate: 

Phillip Luedecke, son of Sharon Luedecke 
 

           ---- 

RRAAMC Website  
Our website has a new look!  Please check it out for 

all kinds of TAMU parent information, campus 

happenings and our RRAAMC information.  Visit                           

http://rraamc.aggienetwork.com/drupal/ to see the 

latest. 
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The Williamson County A&M Club is sponsoring 

their annual Scholarship Fundraiser Fish Fry on 

June 3
rd

 at San Gabriel Park.  The event raises 

money for incoming freshman scholarships.  See 

www.WCAMC.com/FishFry.html for more 

information. 

Texas A&M News and Events 

1912 Time Capsule Discovered A time capsule 

containing important remnants of early 20
th

 century 

Texas A&M University history was discovered by 

workers renovating the YMCA building on campus.  

The capsule contained a 1911-1912 Annual 

Catalogue, a 1912 student handbook, an article on 

the groundbreaking of the YMCA building from 

The Battalion, pieces of a document that lists 

YMCA officers and YMCA bylaws, and a list of the 

class of 1914. 

The capsule is currently on display at the Cushing 

Memorial Library and Archives.    

Parking Permit Registration  Students can 

register for Fall 2011 - Spring 2012 parking permits 

now through July 12, 2011. For information on 

permit pricing and policies, please visit 

http://transport.tamu.edu/. 

Texas A&M Upcoming Key Dates of Note 

Summer Dates through end of June 2011   
Here are the key dates your students should be 

aware of if they are taking summer classes at 

TAMU.   

 

Important Dates and Times 
May 31 (Tuesday)  

 

First day of first term and 10-

week semester classes. 

June 3 (Friday, 5 PM) 

 

 1.  Last day for 

adding/dropping for the first 
term and the 10-week 

semester. 

 2.  Last day to apply for 

degrees to be awarded in 

August for students 

completing degree 

requirements in the first term.  

June 20 (Monday, 5 PM) 

 

1.  Last day for all students to 

drop courses with no penalty 

for the first term (Q-drop). 

2.   Last day to change 

Kinesiology 198/199 grade 

type for first term. 

3.  Last day to officially 

withdraw from the University 

for the first term.  

July 1 (Friday)   Last day of first term classes. 

July 4 (Monday)   Independence Day 

July 5 (Tuesday) 

 

1.  First term final 

examinations. 

2.  No 10-week semester 
classes. 

3.  5 PM. Last day to register 

for the second term and pay 

fees.  

July 6 (Wednesday) First day of second term –

classes. 

July 8 (Friday)   

 

1. Noon. First term final 

grades due. 

 2. 5 PM. Last day to apply for 

degrees to be awarded in 

August for students 

completing degree 

requirements in the second 
term or 10-week semester. 

 

 

Student & Campus Happenings 

Aggie Sports!   The No. 13 ranked Aggie 

Baseball Team Claims the Big 12 Title!  Texas 

A&M beat Missouri to win the Big 12 

Championship.  The Aggies shared the Big 12 

regular season crown with Texas.  This is the third 

overall and second straight tournament 

championship for the Aggies, who also won the 

2010 Big 12 Championship.  Texas A&M will 

make its school-record fifth-consecutive NCAA 

Tournament appearances next weekend when the 

Aggies host the NCAA College Station Regional at 

Olsen Field. 
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The Men's Golf: NCAA Championship begins on 

May 31st in Stillwater, OK.  The 2011 NCAA 

Division I Men's Golf Championships are scheduled 

for May 31-June 5 at Karsten Creek in Stillwater.  

The tournament features three rounds of stroke play, 

with the top eight teams advancing to match play to 

decide the national champion.  The Aggies are the 

number 8 Seed in the tournament.  They have won 

two national titles in the last three seasons. 

For the first time in school history, the Texas A&M 

track and field program swept the Big 12 Outdoor 

Championship team titles. It's the first time a school 

has achieved the sweep at the outdoor conference 

meet since Texas in 2006!  Track & Field: NCAA 

Championships are scheduled for June 8-11 in Des 

Moines, Iowa.  The Texas A&M women are ranked 

No. 2 for the upcoming championships and the 

Aggie men are ranked No. 1!  Live television 

coverage of the meet can be found on cable’s CBS 

Sports Network on Friday, June 10 and on national 

network CBS, Saturday, June 11.     

    

                       

 

Self-Guided Sculpture Walking Tour   

Visitors can download the walking tour brochure 

and visit the famous sculptures on campus.  

Included are Sully, Centennial Eagle, Danger 79er, 

The Twelfth Man and others.  There are 15 

sculptures in total.  For more information, check out 

http://uart.tamu.edu/university-art-

collection/campus-sculptures.   

 
Texas A&M Memorial Student Center Box 
Office Events in June 
Is your student interested in learning how to dance 

or listening to some great music?  Here are the 

events taking place during June.  Call (979)845-

1234 for information regarding tickets.  
Event Date/Time Where/cost  

Country & 
Western I Lessons 

presented by 

Aggie Wranglers 

Sunday, June 5 
5:30 PM 

GRW 266 

$40 per couple 

Jitterbug I Lessons 

presented by 

Aggie Wranglers 

Sunday, June 5 

7:30 PM 

GRW 266 

$40 per couple 

TMF Jazz Project 

all-star jazz 

orchestra led by 

director/trumpeter 

Noe Marmolejo 

Monday, June 6 

7:30PM 

 

Frymore 

Auditorium, 

Annenberg 

Conference Center 

$20 per person 

New World 

Visions  

Antonin Dvorak, 

Robert Sirota and 

Copland  

Monday, June 13 

7:30 PM 

Frymore 

Auditorium, 

Annenberg 

Conference Center 

$20 per person 
TMF Sensuous 

Perfume  

David Ashley 

White, Gershwin,  

Vieuxtemps, 
Brahm 

Monday, June 20 

7:30 PM 

Frymore 

Auditorium, 

Annenberg 

Conference Center 

$20 per person 

TMF Grand Finale  

Walter Piston's 

Piano Quintet  

Monday, June 27 

7:30 PM 

Frymore 

Auditorium, 

Annenberg 

Conference Center 

$20 per person 
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